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Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Strive for Five and Attendance Champions: 
Well done to our Year 2 pupils who were last week’s Strive for Five winners with 92% of the 
class reading five times during the week. It was wonderful to have so many Attendance 
Champions last week with: Year 1, Year 2, Year 3, Year 4 and Year 5 classes all achieving an 
amazing 100% attendance last week. Fantastic!!! 
 
KABS ‘What you Love’ themed disco: 
The KABS disco will take place in the school hall this Thursday 13th February at the following 
times: 

• 5-6pm for Early Years & Key-Stage 1 children (children should be supervised by an 
adult) 

• 6.15-7.15pm for Key-Stage 2 pupils (children can be dropped off and collected for 
this disco) 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 07/02/2025 

 Golden Sweatshirt 

Reception Myla Basnett 

Year 1 Hattie Hicklin 

Year 2 Ivy Cruttenden 

Year 3 Poppy Lindon-Payne 

Year 4 Louisa Cowan 

Year 5 - 

Year 6 - 

Wk 03/02/2025 

 Attendance Unauthorised 

Catbells 92.5% 0.0% 

Haystacks 100.0% 0.0% 

Barrow 100.0% 0.0% 

Dodd 100.0% 0.0% 

Blencathra 100.0% 0.0% 

Skiddaw 94.44% 1.11% 

Whole 
School 

98.36% 0.15% 



Broughton Primary is an ABLE school 
                                                                                       Achieve, Believe, Learn, Enjoy    

 
 
 
After-school clubs: 
This week will be the last week for the after-school Key-Stage 1 Multi-skills club and also the 
Key-Stage 2 cricket club.  
 
Next half term we will offer: 

• Football with Rory on Thursdays 3.20-4.15pm (payment of £12 can now be made on 
SchoolMoney) 

• Choir club for Key-Stage 2 pupils with Mrs Taylor on Thursdays 3.20-4.15pm (There is 
no cost for this club) 

• Re-charge club for Key-Stage 2 pupils with Laura Smith on Fridays 3.20-4.15pm 
(There is no cost for this club) 

 
Uniform orders: 
We are currently exploring a range of school uniform suppliers to ensure good value for 
money for parents/carers. We have some uniform items supplied by Coniston Corporate 
Embroidery in stock and would like to invite you to come and take a look at the items and 
provide us with feedback regarding the quality of the clothing. We will lay the items out on a 
table in the school hall at the end of each day this week (from tomorrow afternoon) so that 
you can pop in and let us know what you think. If your feedback is positive, it is very likely 
that we will change our uniform supplier and will be able to offer the same uniform items 
for a less expensive price.  
 
World Book Day celebrations: 
World Book Day 2025 is quickly approaching. This year, it will be held on Thursday 6th March 
(after half-term). Children will be invited to attend school dressed as their favourite book 
character, and so I wanted to give you plenty of notice to enable you to plan costumes. 
Please do not feel under pressure to buy expensive costumes – there are plenty of book 
characters that enjoy sleepovers (wearing PJs), play sports such as football or just wear 
general non-uniform clothes.  
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Dates for your diary Spring 1: 
Please note that dates for various events will be added to this list throughout the term 
and so please check dates weekly to keep up to date. 

• Thursday 13th February – KABS discos in school hall   Early Years/KS1 disco: 5-6pm 

KS2: 6.15-7.15pm 

• Friday 14th February 3.20pm - Break-up for half-term 

• Monday 24th February - Return to school 

 

Kind regards,  

 
Mrs A Bewsher – Headteacher 


